| Officer responsible | Author |
|--|-------------------|
| Waste Manager | Zefanja Potgieter |
| Corporate Plan Output: Regional Landfill | |

The purpose of this report is to advise of progress on the Subcommittee's request that details of the incineration option investigated by the Subcommittee be available.

UPDATE

At a subsequent meeting of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd (TCL) a similar recommendation was made, but commissioning Woodward-Clyde to do such a report for TCL. The Woodward-Clyde report is expected in time for the 7 September 1999 meeting of the Canterbury Waste Sub-Committee and will be made available to interested parties and the media upon request.

Chairman's

Recommendation: That the information be received.